
Getting things done – road surface at
Tesco Riverside #dundeewestend

Residents recently contacted me about the deteriorating state of parts of the
car park and the access road from Riverside Drive into Tesco Riverside.

This is not an adopted road but maintained by Tesco PLC.    

The City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership kindly raised the issue with
Tesco following my highlighting it and has received the following helpful
response from the company :

“I just spoke to the management over at the Riverside Extra, they advise that
they have recently finished the internal approvals for the maintenance of the
car park, and are expecting work to begin within the next week or two.”
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